PRESCOTT SUMMIT PROERTY OWNERS’ ASSOCIATION
303 E. GURLEY ST.   PMB470
PRESCOTT, ARIZONA  86301

Association Member
It has come to our attention that vehicles are being parked on the street in the vicinity of your home.  For purposes of this letter, we are going to assume the vehicles are either yours or guests visiting you.
We just want to remind you that the CC&Rs you agreed to abide by when you moved into this community address parking on the street.  The following is a partial quote from Article II Section 11 – Trucks, Trailers, Campers, Boats and Motor Vehicles.  
“It is the intent of the Declarant to eliminate on - street parking as much as possible; motor vehicles shall be kept in garages or driveways.  No overnight parking on the streets shall be permitted shown on the Plat. No motor vehicle exceeding a one-ton manufacture’s rating, mobile home, travel trailer 5th wheel, camper shell, detached camper, all-terrain vehicles, boat, boat trailer or other similar equipment or vehicle shall be parked, ….... approved by the Architectural Committee. Temporary facilities ….....”  
[bookmark: _GoBack]While parking on the street during the day is not forbidden, routinely parking on the street doesn’t comply with the intent to eliminate on street parking.  Parking on the street during the day by contractors working on homes or vacant lots or emergency vehicles, or City of Prescott vehicles should be the only exception of parking on the streets.  When vehicles, especially trucks, park on both sides of the street it becomes a safety issue as well and should never be allowed.  
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
Board of Directors
March 14, 2022
 

